## Weekly Newsletter

March 3, 2021

## PARENT INFORMATION

## Please do not bring students to school prior to 7:55AM when the buses arrive.

Parents: If you have a student in 3<sup>rd</sup> – 8<sup>th</sup> grade please complete this survey. https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/149869/p52057

- Reminder: **NO CELL PHONES** during school hours. If a student gets caught with their cell phone, it will be taken to the office and the student's parent will have to come pick it up.
- Free lunch and breakfast program has been extended through May 31<sup>st</sup>. However, if a student decides to bring a lunch from home and still gets a milk, they will be charged \$.45 per milk.
- March 1-5: Dr. Suess Week! Read across America!
- March 4: Themed Thursday: PJ Day
- March 11: Themed Thursday: Crazy Socks Day
- March 17: Themed Thursday (on Wednesday): St. Patrick's Day! Dress in Green
- March 22-26: Spring Break!!!

## **COMMUNITY NEWS**

- Swan Valley Elementary is looking for substitute teachers. If you are interested, please stop by the office Tuesday through Friday during school hours.
- Looking for a high school route bus driver for 2021/2022 school year. If you, or anyone you know may be interested, please contact the Swan Valley Elementary Office at 208.483.2405.
- March 5: PTO Meeting at 9am at the conference room in the school.
- March 9: Plant Levy Election Day 8am 8pm in the gym. Info attached to email.
- March 9: Board Meeting at 7PM.

Sign up for important school text alerts! Text 'swan' to 91011